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cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: "Sue Napier" <sue.napier@pariiament.tas.gov.au>

To: "Liberal Secretariat Tasmania" <secretariat@tas. liberal.org.au>; "Jeremy Rockliff*
<jeremy.rockliff@parliament.tas.gov.au>; "Brad Nowland" <brad .nowland@parliament tas.gov.au>

Cc: <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>

Sent: Monday, 8 September 2008 11:07 AM

Subject: RE: UPDATED Submission to FPA - Smoke standards/guidelines

Dear Mr. Stott,

Thankyou for your submission on the issues associated with the impact of smoke on health, and
measures that could be taken to try to better regulate and control smoke emissions, take into account
the impact on the air and pubiic health, but do so in a way that still recognizes that fire stilt has a role in
regeneration of Tasmanias eucalypts, and reduction of fuel in our forests and parks as part of avoidance
of out of control hot bush fires.

Fwiil discuss your submission with my colleagues, particularly with Mr Rockliff, who is our spokesman
on Forestry matters.

Thank you again for your submission.

Yours truly,

Sue Napier MP
Shadow Minister for the Environment, Parks and Wildlife

From: Liberal Secretariat Tasmania [maiito: secretariat@tas.liberal.org.au]
Sent: Thursday, 4 September 2008 5:13 PM

Cc: cleanair@deanairtas.com

Subject: UPDATED Submission to FPA - Smoke standards/quidelines

Afterncon all,
Please find attached submission to FPA from Clive Stoft who has requested this be passed on.

Regards,

Chantel Burton

Executive Assistant

Liberal Party of Australia (Tasmania Division)
Level 1, 25 Davey Street

Hobart TAS 7000

Ph: 03 6224 1015

Fx: 03 6224 1474

Any opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily the Parliament of
Tasmania. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or person responsible for delivering to the
intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, advise the sender immediately by using the reply
facility in your e-mail software.

Warning: Computer viruses may be transmitted or downloaded onto any computer system via e-mail
communication. It is the recipient's responsibility to take appropriate action to prevent computer viruses
being transmitted In this way. Accordingly the Parliament of Tasmania disclaim all responsibility which
arises directly or indirectly from such transmission of computer viruses.
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